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Regular updates have been made to our written knowledge from local papers and we now know a lot more about 
the early history of the Fenny Stratford and Bletchley bands. On the practical side, bells have been inspected at 
New Bradwell and Wolverton and several other rings have been recorded and analysed. 
 
The Guild is currently working on the creation of an archive. The project is in its infancy and will, no doubt, 
develop as interested parties contribute their thoughts. 
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